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August  2012 

Hello! 

I hope everybody is enjoying their summer!  We are gearing up to work on 

our legislative agenda at the next meeting!  We are going to have several 

guest speakers who can hopefully shed some light onto the rest area 

restroom accessibility.  If you think of any questions please don’t hesitate 

to bring them.  See you on September 11th! 

Sincerely, 

Corinna Fale, Chair of SAIL 

A Note from the ChairA Note from the Chair  

Hello!  With just a few more weeks of Summer,  

Fall is quickly approaching! 

See you at the SAIL meeting on September 11, 2012! 

UPCOMING SAIL MEETINGS:  Mark your calendar! 

SEPTEMBER 11, 2012     FEBRUARY 12, 2013 

OCTOBER 9, 2012      MARCH 12,2013 

NOVEMBER 13, 2012     APRIL 9, 2013 

DECEMBER 11, 2012     MAY 14, 2013 

JANUARY 8, 2013      JUNE 11, 2013 

Guests are Coming to SAIL  

Thanks Corinna for inviting people to the meeting to talk about the potential 

for the rest stop idea!  Barney Fleming, from the Northwest ADA Center, 

and Ryan Warner, from the Washington State Department of 

Transportation and maybe an additional person are planning on coming.  

Please bring your ideas and questions.  Thanks again Corinna!! 



For more information about SAIL, contact Emily Rogers: emily@arcwa.org; 1.888.754.8798 

 

Remember this November is a critical 

election!  It is very important that 

everyone comes out to make your 

voice heard by voting!  Now is the 

time to make sure you are registered 

and will get you ballot in the mail! 

Ever wondered how some of the 

Candidates might respond to 

questions you might ask them?   

The Arc of Washington put together 

a survey that might give you an idea 

of their perspectives as they try to 

be elected to the legislature.  

Those surveys can be found by going to:  www.arcwa.org   At the bottom there 

is the  heading, Candidates for Washington State.  You will find the surveys 

under that heading listed by district number.  This is a great way to learn what 

is important to the candidates! Their responses might help you make informed 

choices when you vote! 

Remember We are Meeting at the La Quinta Now! 

There are some people that are planning on coming back to the meeting in 

September!  This is a friendly reminder that we are currently meeting at 

the La Quinta in SeaTac.  See you there! 

WHAT IS COMING UP?  FALL IS SHAPING UP TO BE A BUSY SEASON! 

 Work on our Legislative Agenda 

 Think about who you might like for the Chris Purnell Award. 

 Choose the Chris Purnell Award Winner 

 SAIL members will be attending both the People First 

Convention and the SAW Convention. 

 Get ready for the upcoming session! 


